
Anne Hersch 

From: Brendan Pritikin [brendan.pritikin@gmail.comJ 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22,20122:04 PM 
To: Anne Hersch 
Subject: Voicing my support for AT&T infrastructure in Albany 

Hello, 

I'd like to stand behind AT&T and neighbors in the community to support the proposal for AT&T to be allowed to build cellular 
phone towers in Albany. 

I am a North Berkeley/Kensington resident and I often avoid driving through Albany as a whole due to the drop in cell phone 
coverage. It is important to me to be constantly connected to my digital world for safety and convenience and normalcy and I 
currently avoid as best as possible from stepping into "the dead zone" (which currently is a majority of the city of Albany), as my 
phone literally does not work in much of the city (I.e. San Pablo at Solano Ave.) Please allow this push to add infrastructure in the 
city. 

Thank you. 
-Brendan Pritikin 
College student 
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Anne Hersch 

From: Dan Augustine [dan@edintl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22,20121:18 PM 
To: Anne Hersch 
Subject: AT&T 

Dear Mr. Hersch, 

I would like to support an expanded AT&T cell infrastructure in Albany. I own a small business here and the poor cell service 
directly effects my communication with my clients. 

Dan Augustine 
President 

Educational Development International 
841 San Pablo Ave. 
Albany, CA 94706 
415-837-0723; fax: 415-223-3440 
www.edintl.com 
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